
 

 

 

Dear Families, 

Due to the weather improving, meaning the playground is no longer muddy, we would like 
to encourage the children to only need one pair of shoes in school. These should be smart, 
black school shoes (no trainers, wellies or pumps).  This therefore means that the children 
will not need to swap their shoes and only need the one pair for the day. 

Along with the school shoes, I would just like to remind you of the school uniform 
requirements. The children are expected to wear: 

• Dark grey trousers, formal shorts or skirt 

• White polo top 

• Blue gingham summer dress 

• Royal blue cardigan or jumper 

PE Kit is: 

• Royal blue branded PE t-shirt 

• Black shorts  

• Trainers  

We have a number of items in our lost property collection if you are missing any uniform. 

Thank you for your continuing support with this. 

Miss Eade 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


